
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
2/7/2015 Edition 36 Summer Term    Tel/Fax: 01726 850420  
Email: secretary@bugle.cornwall.sch.uk  www.bugle.eschools.co.uk/website 

Dear Parents, 
Massive congratulations and well done to our athletics 
team who triumphed at Par running track on Tuesday 
afternoon.  Twenty two children from the juniors took 
part in various track events against Roche, St Dennis, 
Nanpean and Foxhole.  It was an extremely narrow 
victory in the end with St Dennis just one point behind.   
Thank you to Mr Nicholls for organising this 
successful event which has enabled over 100 local 
children to experience high quality, competitive 
athletics.   
Next Monday and Tuesday will be transition days for 
the whole school.  The children will be in their classes 
with the teachers and teaching assistants that they 
will be with from September onwards.  In addition 
there will be an opportunity to meet and hear from 
their teachers in the hall next Tuesday 7th July.  The 
infant teachers will be in the hall at 3:30pm and the 
juniors at 3:45pm.  You will be able to meet them 
again early in September to discuss the topics your 
children will be covering etc.  We look forward to 
seeing you on Tuesday after school.  
Have a great weekend 
Tim Wherry, Headteacher  

Achievers of the Week Ending 26/6/15 
Reception Tara Horsfield 
Year 1 Rachael Harrison 
Year 2 Oliver Morrow 
Year 3 Daniel Goncalves 
Year 4 Abbygale Horsfield 
Year 5 Libby Rowe 
Year 6 Mark Cooper 
Class of the Week Year 5 
Reading Challenge Year 6 
Attendance  Year 2 95.5% 
Buddy of the Week Angel Giles 

Reading Challenge week ending 26/6/15 
Reception  57.9%  
Year 1  74.34% 
Year 2  65.27% 
Year 3  73.91% 
Year 4  72.3% 
Year 5  77.6% 
Year 6  82.35% 

 

Good to Be Green   
Well done to all of the children who 
continue to work hard and show 
excellent behaviour in school.  154 
texts were sent to parents last Friday 
for children that had remained ‘green’ 
all week.  Well done! 

Diary Dates: 
3/7/15  Reception to St Austell Cinema 
6/7/15  Year 1 breakfast 
6&7/7/15 Poltair and Penrice Transition Days 
  Transition for all Year Groups 
8/7/15  Year 5 Science thinker day at Poltair 
9/7/15   KS2 Swimming 
9/7/15  STALC Presentation Evening 
10/7/15 Year 3 to Porth Beach 
13-15/7/15 Year 5/6 Residential Trip  
16/7/15 Piccolo/Reception Transition Day – 

Pirate Day! 
20/7/15 Year 6 to Raze the Roof! 
 Y6 Presentation at 4.30pm for parents 
23//7/15 Last Day of Summer Term – 1:30pm 

Finish 

Year 1 Plant Sale 
On Tuesday 9th June, Year 1 held a very successful 
plant sale to raise money for the RNLI, a charitable 
organisation who came to visit us earlier in the year.  
We are delighted to announce that we raised just over 
£30.00 for this incredible worthy cause. 
We would like to say a massive ‘thank you’ to all of 
the parents who donated to the sale and who brought 
items from us – we hope you are pleased with your 
purchases and your plants are flourishing.   
Ms Croney   

Hot off the Press…… 
Year 6 children are ‘Over the Moon’.  Eleven children, 
from Year 6 had their ‘Out of this World Poems’ 
published in the Young Writers South West Poets 
book for 2015.  One of the poems was judged the 
best in this book.  This was written by Ewan Millard 
well done.  Mrs Ferris is so happy – well done Year 6.   
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Vacancy: Cook-in-Charge from 
September 2015 
The governors of Bugle Primary School are seeking to 
appoint an excellent cook with good interpersonal and 
organisation skills to join a dedicated team in 
September 2015.  The successful candidate will need 
to prepare and cook fresh homemade meals each day 
in line with school food guidelines. 
The responsibilities of this role include; 
 A sound understanding of food hygiene and health 

and safety regulation in relation to the provision of 
catering services. 

 An excellent cook who can prepare meals from 
scratch using fresh ingredients. 

 The ability to lead and motivate a team of staff to 
plan and direct the preparation and service of food, 
making any necessary adaptations to meet special 
meal requirements. 

 Excellent administrative and organisational skills in 
order to manage a budget effectively and 
efficiently. 

 A vision to promote healthy eating and develop the 
service within school. You will be required to liaise 
with the Headteacher, School Business Manager 
and other school based staff to promote a whole 
school approach to healthy eating.   

 Good knowledge of stock control and management 
of stock to maximise usage and minimise wastage 
is essential.  

About us: 
Bugle is a hard working, happy and welcoming school 
located in a small clay village on the outskirts of St 
Austell.  Expectations are high at Bugle School and 
we have a continual drive to raise standards 
throughout the school for all of our pupils. 

We are committed to safeguarding children and the 
successful candidate will be subject to an enhanced 
Criminal Records Bureau check. 
More info: 
The successful candidate will be expected to start 
work at 7am.  
Closing date:  Monday 6th July (noon) 
Interview date: Monday 13th July and either 
Wednesday 15th or Friday 17th July 
How to apply: 
If you would like to visit the school before applying this 
would be most welcome. Please contact the main 
office on 01726 850420 to arrange an appointment. 
To apply, download an application form from the link 
below http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/jobs-and-careers/  
and e mail to secretary@bugle.cornwall.sch.uk hand 
deliver or post back to the school.  

Bugle Toddler Group 
A fun and friendly environment for children aged 0-4 
years.  Thursday and Friday mornings, 9.30 – 11.30 
am (term time), Bugle Village Hall 
£1.00 per child, includes a snack, craft and well 
deserved cuppa for the adult! 

Passport Forms 
During this busy time of the year when 
we start to think about holidays, our 
teachers are frequently being asked 
to fill in passport forms.  Staff are 
more than happy to do this but 
would appreciate a small voluntary 
contribution to the school which 
would be added to the funds to update 
our school library.  
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